
 

 

 

MINUTES UPPER DAUPHIN COG 
 

Thursday, January 21, 2016 
at Halifax Township Municipal Building  

 
The regular monthly meeting of the Upper Dauphin Council of Governments was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by  
President Ron Hepner. The following persons were in attendance: 

    
Wendy Wentzel Halifax Township 
Ken Bechtel Halifax Township 
Robb Wentzel Halifax Township 
Alan Loesch Jefferson Township 
Robyn Loesch Jefferson Township 
Trish Barder Lykens Borough 
Janette Crabb Lykens Borough 
Ron Hepner  Upper Paxton Township 
Rich Keeney Mifflin Township 
Flo Malory Halifax Township 

There were five municipalities represented, seven are needed for a quorum.   
No official meeting. 
 
The 2016 election of officers will be held until the next meeting. Current officers will serve until we reach a quorum. 
The 2016 dues letters will be sent out, as there are no price changes. 

 

CORRESPONDENCE    

• The regional police force survey has been completed and the individual municipalities will be contacted.  

 

OLD BUSINESS  - There was a discussion about the local recycling program. Upper Paxton Township is storing the 
last collection because the County does not have a driver available to make a pick-up. Upper Paxton is also looking 
for other municipalities to help out with the collection days. 

 

NEW BUSINESS – There was a discussion about looking into the possibility of a joint Gaming Grant application for 
a piece of equipment that could be shared among the municipalities. At this point we are looking for equipment ideas 
and suggestions. 

 

 

GUEST SPEAKERS  - NONE 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
The  February 18 meeting will be hosted by Washington Township.  
 

 

 


